
From: Angela Craig
To: Statements
Subject: Docket Number E-2 Sub 1219
Date: Wednesday, April 29, 2020 9:14:46 PM

Please don’t grant Duke Energy another rate increase.  They had a net income of $3.6 billion in 2019! 
Our rates are high enough now!  There are folks struggling to pay, another rate increase may mean no electricity for
poverty stricken families and the elderly.

Thank you,
Angela Craig
Fairview, NC
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